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Seat Belt May Not Restrain Occupant/FMVSS 209  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 18V751000 

Manufacturer Porsche Cars North America, Inc. 

Components SEAT BELTS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 415 

Summary 

Porsche Cars North America, Inc. (Porsche) is recalling certain 2019 Porsche Cayenne vehicles. The passenger 

side Joyson rear seat belt buckle may break under load, such as in the event of a crash. As such, these vehicles 

fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) number 209, "Seat 

Belt Assemblies." 

Remedy 

Porsche will notify owners, and dealers will replace the passenger rear seat belt buckle, free of charge. The 

recall is expected to begin December 23, 2018. Owners may contact Porsche customer service at 1-800-767-

7243. Porsche's number for this recall is AJ09. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

PORSCHE CAYENNE 2019 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=18V751#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=18V751#recalls650


Wiring Harness may be Damaged by Fender  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 18V754000 

Manufacturer Kia Motors America 

Components ELECTRICAL SYSTEM 

Potential Number of Units Affected 16,011 

Summary 

Kia Motors America (Kia) is recalling certain 2018 Kia Stinger vehicles. The front wiring harness located in the 

engine and passenger compartment may get damaged from contacting a burr on the left fender body panel. 

Remedy 

Kia will notify owners, and dealers will inspect the wiring harness for damage. If no damage is found, a cover 

will be installed. If damage is found, the wiring harness will be repaired and a cover will be installed, free of 

charge. The recall is expected to begin December 20, 2018. Owners may contact Kia customer service at 1-800-

333-4542. Kia's number for this recall SC170. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

KIA STINGER 2018 

 

Incorrect Door Lever Prevents Door From Opening  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 18V743000 

Manufacturer Daimler Vans USA, LLC 

Components LATCHES/LOCKS/LINKAGES 

Potential Number of Units Affected 76 

Summary 

Daimler Vans USA, LLC (DVUSA) is recalling certain 2018 Freightliner Sprinter 2500 and 3500 and 

Mercedes-Benz Sprinter 2500 and 3500 vehicles. The Kiekert right side door latches may have been built with 

incorrect components. As a result, when the doors are electronically unlocked, the right-side doors may not be 

able to be opened from inside or outside of the vehicle. 

Remedy 

DVUSA will notify owners, and dealers will inspect and replace the locks if necessary, free of charge. The 

recall is expected to begin December 11, 2018. Owners may contact DVUSA at 1-877-762-8267. 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=18V754#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=18V754#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=18V743#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=18V743#recalls650


Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FREIGHTLINER SPRINTER 2500 2018 

FREIGHTLINER SPRINTER 3500 2018 

MERCEDES BENZ SPRINTER 2500 2018 

MERCEDES BENZ SPRINTER 3500 2018 

 


